
2017 Compost Program a Success!  

TransAqua  reintroduced  7,400  tonnes  of  compost  back  into  the  Greater  Moncton
Community for ratepayers gardening and landscaping projects. We are pleased to provide
compost as part of our commitment to the community towards environmental sustainability.

TransAqua freezes the rate for 2018!  

The  same  rate  of  $210  per  residential  unit  was  approved  for  2018.  This  wastewater
treatment rate has been the same since 2016 when the federal and provincial governments
provided  infrastructure  funding  for  the  WWTF  Upgrade  and  Modernization  Project.
Ratepayers have seen their rates increase by an average of $7.69/year since 2005.

The  WWTF  Upgrade  and  Modernization  Project  is  well  underway.  The  Administration
Building  is  expected  to  be  substantially  completed  in  early  March.  The  base  slab  for
Clarifier 1 and 2 are now complete along with the center gallery. Excavation and backfill for
the base of tank 4 is also complete and formwork installed. The walls and roof slab of the
new Primary Gallery are complete. The base of the grit tanks has been completed and the
forms installed for the walls. The sub-structure, block walls and roofing membrane of the
Septage Receiving Building are complete. 

   

The construction site can be seen using our webcam at www.transaqua.ca at any time!

Upgrade and Modernization 
Project Update

Peter Brown has been awarded the 
Water Environment Federation’s 
(WEF) 2017 Morgan Operational 
Solutions Award and the 2017 
ACWWA Silent Hero Award for his 
innovative approach to visually 
inspecting large diameter sewer 
pipes. TransAqua’s 5’6” diameter, 
1.1km tunnel transporting wastewater 
from Moncton and Dieppe to the 
treatment facility in Riverview was 
inspected in 2016 and found to be 
structurally sound. Congratulations to 
Peter on receiving these Awards! The 
Water Environment Federation is a 
technical and educational 
organization of 33,000 individual 
members and 75 affiliated Member 
Associations representing water 
quality professionals around the world
since 1928. The Atlantic Canada 
Water and Wastewater Association is 
a member association of WEF.
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